
 
 
 

  

 

Minnesota Workers’ Compensation 
Insurers Association, Inc. 

7701 France Avenue South 
Suite 450 
Minneapolis, MN 55435-3203 

952-897-1737 general 
952-897-6495 fax 

www.mwcia.org 

April 16, 2019 

 

ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 

 

Circular Letter No. 19-1748 

 

RE: NCCI Medical Data Call Reporting Guidebook 
 Effective Date July 1, 2019 

 NCCI Indemnity Data Call Reporting Guidebook 
 Effective Date July 1, 2019 

 

The Minnesota Department of Commerce has approved the above two filings to become 
effective 12:01 a.m., July 1, 2019. 
 
In 2010 the National Council on Compensation Insurance (NCCI) implemented the 
Medical Data Call with Minnesota listed as an applicable state.  The NCCI has now 
announced the addition of an Indemnity Data Call that will also be applicable in 
Minnesota.   
 
With the approval of the captioned filing items, Minnesota will now be using the NCCI 
Medical Data Call Reporting Guidebook as the official reporting guidebook for 
Minnesota to replace the current Minnesota Medical Data Call Reporting Manual.  In 
addition, the NCCI Indemnity Data Call Reporting Guidebook will be the official 
guidebook for Minnesota as well. 
 
For additional information, please contact MWCIA’s Actuarial Services Department at 
952.897.1737, Option 3, or by emailing actuarial@mwcia.org. 
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